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Welcome Spring with Liberty Open Golf Classic  

 olf is in the       

 air, after a         

brutal and bitter 

winter has left many of us 

longing to be outside in 

balmy, springtime 

weather. The Liberty 

Open Golf Classic is 

planned for May 10, 

2019, and planning to 

participate is a fine way 

to welcome spring. It also 

supports the scholarship 

funds of the joint 

sponsors, the LHS 

Alumni and the 

Libertytown Unionville 

Lions.  

This will be our third 

year holding the Classic 

at Glade Valley Golf 

Club, 10502 Glade Road, 

Walkersville, Md. The 

teams are lining up and 

sponsors have already 

started sending in their 

monies. Registration 

forms, available from 

http://www.l-u-

lionsclub.com must be 

received with payment by 

April 29 at Liberty Open 

Golf Classic, P.O. Box 

193, Libertytown, MD 

21762.  

There is a challenge 

issued to golfers from the 

captain of last year’s 

winning team, Mike 

Crosby (’73). He and his 

teammates challenge 

Linganore grads to put a 

team together and “just 

try and stop us” this year.  

A different challenge  

has gone out on our 

Facebook page for all 

alumni to sponsor at the 

$25 cart level. Cart 

sponsors will have 

signage made up with 

their name and graduation 

year placed on the carts 

used on the day of the 

tournament.  

The Lions Club began 

holding it in 1996 and has 

distributed more than 

$61,000 in scholarship 

monies raised by the 

tournament. Since 2005, 

the Linganore High 

School Alumni 

Association has been a 

cosponsor, and we have 

given scholarships 

totaling $36,580. 

Anyone interested in 

golfing is encouraged to 

join us. Registration will 

begin at 7:30 a.m., with 

an 8:30 shotgun start.  

The entry fee of $85 

entitles golfers to driving 

range balls, a golfer gift, 

door prize tickets, a 

continental breakfast, 

snacks, beer, sodas, and a 

G 
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buffet lunch at the golf 

club. Jake Trout, of 

Trout’s grocery in 

Woodsboro, will handle 

all catering this year.  

Mulligans, power balls, 

50/50 raffle tickets, and 

additional door prize 

tickets are available at 

registration. We host a 

four-person team, 

Captain’s choice 

tournament. Prize holes 

include double or 

nothing, a $250 shootout, 

closest-to-the-pin contests 

on all par-3 holes, a 

longest drive award and a 

$10,000 hole-in-one prize 

hole. Team prizes are 

paid to teams taking first, 

second, and third place.  

Old and new sponsors 

are always needed to 

make this tournament a 

success. Sponsor levels 

begin at $25 for cart 

sponsors and increase to 

an upper level of $2,500, 

for which the sponsor 

could rename the 

tournament. For $150 or 

more, we will provide a 

banner to be displayed at 

the sponsor’s business 

until the tournament, 

when our volunteers 

move the banner to the 

course. Discounts on 

foursomes are given at the 

$250 (Eagle) sponsor 

level. 

We also need 

volunteers on tournament 

day to help with our 

“special” holes and with 

registration, etc. Please, if 

you are available for an 

hour or more on Thursday 

evening (May 9) to put up 

our sponsor signage or 

anytime Friday, May 10, 

from 7:30 a.m. until 1 

p.m., let us know.  

Go to http://www.l-u-

lionsclub.com to find 

sponsor forms and golfer 

forms. 

For more information 

call Sue Ensor @ 410-

967-0770 

(sueensor@comcast.net).

 

Alumni Officers  
Elected for 2019 

Elections, held April 

26, confirmed this slate of 

officers for the coming 

year:  

President: Marty 

(Wiles) Burdette ’87 

Vice President: Curtis 

Lawson ’77 

Secretary: Krissie 

Smith-Alvey ‘75 

Treasurer: Sue Ensor 

’74 

You can always get in 

touch with the alumni 

officers using our e-mail 

address: LinganoreHS 

Alumni@gmail.com. 

The Alumni 

Association also has a 

board of directors. 

Current members, also 

confirmed April 26. are: 

Darlene Wiles Burrall, 

‘76 

Roland Castle, ‘66 

Bob Ensor, ‘80 

Skip Isaacs, ‘66 

Anita Linthicum Kent, 

‘74 

Darlene Weller 

McFarland, ’70 

 Pam Ensor Rollins, 

‘77 

Welcome back to all 

and thank you for 

donating your time to this 

organization. 

Senior Breakfast 

Each year, Alumni 

Association volunteers 

serve waffles for 

breakfast to the 

graduating seniors on the 

http://www.l-u-lionsclub.com/
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first morning of 

graduation practice. If 

you would like to 

continue this tradition by 

helping serve the seniors 

in the high school 

cafeteria early on May 24, 

contact us at 

LinganoreHSAlumni@g

mail.com for more details. 

Practice starts at 7:30 

a.m., so breakfast must 

begin early. 

Deadline to 
Submit 
Distinguished 
Graduate 
Nominations: 

There is none. You can 

nominate a deserving  

person who has achieved 

success after Linganore 

High School spring, 

summer, fall, or winter. 

For details, there is a 

website: 

 www.lancergrad.org. Yo

u will find a brief history 

of the program, which the 

Alumni Association has 

supported since its 

inception, as well as 

nomination forms. 

Alumni Calendar of 
Events 

May 10   Liberty Open Golf 

Classic at Glade Valley 

Golf Club, 8:30 start 

May 24   Senior Breakfast, 

LHS 

Nov. 9  Annual 

Dinner/Dance, 5:30 – 

11:30 at FSK American 

Legion, Frederick 
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